Senior Day Visits
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Seniors at CHS are allowed one senior day to visit prospective colleges or tech centers during the school year without counting the day as an absence.

Seniors must make arrangements with Ms. Barger at least one week in advance of the scheduled visit day.

Other requirements:

Students must have teacher approval from all classes and must have a completed SSA form signed and on file with Ms. Barger.

A parent or guardian must accompany the student on the visit.

The student must notify the college or tech center and arrange for the visit and/or tour.

Students should obtain a signed note or confirmation from the college or tech center before returning to school. On returning to school, the student should bring a note from their parent or the college/center verifying the absence.
